
How it works:
1) VOLUNTEER 😊- either in-person or at home

2) Fill out the Volunteer Appreciation Form (a QR
code will be located near the front office and a
link will be provided in the Newsletter). 

3) Students who had someone volunteer on their
behalf will get a “golden ticket” to enter a draw

4)  Six names will be drawn to win a prize at the
end of each month 

Click below for more important details

Volunteer Appreciation
Program

Questions? Email wcesvolunteering@gmail.com

Introducing PTOs and SGCs...


